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COMPASS Hires New Principal Planner 

 
Meridian, ID – The Community Planning Association of Southwest Idaho (COMPASS) is pleased 
to announce that Joey Schueler has joined COMPASS as a Principal Planner for Resource 
Development. Schueler will focus on securing funding for transportation and related projects in 
Ada and Canyon Counties, including identifying funding sources, writing and administering 
grants, and assisting project managers in ensuring future projects are prepared for funding 
applications.   
 
Schueler has nearly 20 years’ experience as a manager and administrator in the nonprofit sector 
with the Boys & Girls Clubs of Ada County. He earned his Master of Public Administration from 
Boise State University and his Bachelor of Arts in World Religions from Gustavus Adolphus 
College in Minnesota. 
 
COMPASS is the forum for regional collaboration in southwest Idaho that helps maintain a 
healthy and economically vibrant region, offering people choices in how and where they live, 
work, play, and travel. Among other programs, COMPASS conducts regional transportation 
planning and budgets federal transportation funding for Ada and Canyon Counties.  
 
 
 


